
Students self-isolating 
Oldfield School: A Parent Guide 
 
We have students who are having to self-isolate either because they are waiting for a test result as they have symptoms of COVID-
19, they have been identified as a close contact or because a family member has tested positive.  If this is the case the school will 
provide support for these students to work at home.   
 
Year 10 – 13 
Students will join their lessons remotely through Teams. 
 
Years 7-9 
We will provide students with an outline of the curriculum content that will be covered for the two weeks after we have been 
notified of a self-isolation absence, which is the longest period of time that a student could be self-isolating for.  This will be a 
summary of the work that will be covered in school for each subject and guidance on how to access resources and online lessons.  
These resources will predominately be available via the National Oak Academy.  This is an online curriculum which has been 
developed nationally to support students working from home during the coronavirus pandemic.   
The work will be emailed to the school address of the student as well as the primary email address we use for other 
communications with home. 


